
From: kimberly s
To: City Council
Subject: Please Save Polley Field!
Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 10:33:39 AM

Dear City Council Persons,

Please save Polley Field. It would be a tragedy if it is destroyed. This playing field has been an important,
meaningful part of our community--for children, for families and friends, for many others in the community-
-for generations. Some our fondest memories came to being at this special field. It is one of the only ball
fields in Sebastopol that has stadium lights and a working score board. For the little league teams and
other baseball and softball teams to play there, it is a *big deal*. Please don't take it away from us.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Stammer
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